
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: 8.21.20 
CONTACT: SENATOR BARROW’S OFFICE  
PHONE: 225.359.9400 
 
SENATOR BARROW TO HOST VIRTUAL EDUCATION TOWN HALL MEETING TO 

ADDRESS REOPENING OF SCHOOLS  

TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 

Senator Regina Barrow will host a virtual education town hall meeting to answer 
questions and discuss concerns relative to the safe reopening of schools. The virtual town hall 
will be held Tuesday, September 1, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. on the video conferencing 
platform, Zoom.   

All community members and residents of District 15 are invited, and encouraged, to 
attend and may register in advance at https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUof-
6uqjgtHdYiChRHCWeo8vYRCrsXl1Bb. School administrators from East Baton Rouge, Baker, 
and Zachary have been invited as well.   

“Our top priority is to protect the health and safety of our children as they return to 
school this year,” said Senator Barrow. “I look forward to answering questions and addressing 
concerns from the people in our community as we work to safely reopen our schools.” 

WHO:  Senator Regina Barrow 
WHAT:  Virtual Town Hall 
WHEN:  Tuesday, September 1 
      6:00PM – 7:30PM 
WHERE:  https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUof-6uqjgtHdYiChRHCWeo8vYRCrsXl1Bb 

 

 For more information please call Senator Barrow’s district office at (225)359-9400. 

 

Note to media: Please see updated and attached flyer. 
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